From: <u>Tom Clark</u>

To: <u>*CI-StPaul DSI-ZoningReview</u>
Subject: Garage at 1446 Summit

Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 12:34:15 PM

Dear Department of Safety and Inspections,

My name is Tom Clark and I live at 1440 Summit Avenue in St. Paul. I'm writing in support of my neighbor's (Tom Schroeder) proposed garage at 1446 Summit Avenue. I have reviewed his plans and feel the garage fits in just fine with the surrounding alley and buildings. It will not be out of proportion at all with the very large day care and apartment buildings on the south side of the alley. He also seems to have worked hard to make it an attractive looking structure. If he needs a variance to allow his plan to go through, please grant it.

Our property will be the most impacted by this garage and my point is that it won't impact us at all.

Thanks,

Tom Clark, 1440 Summit Avenue 651-210-0286